## valleyview Library Newsletter

Mark Parmerter, Librarian

April 2018

www.oneontacsd.org/vvlibrary.aspx





## Grade 3 Library Classes Finish Country Projects!

3rd grade library classes have recently completed a research project which has taken them to the four corners of the earth! Students and their partners were asked to research various aspects of life in other countries around the world, then used the information they gathered to create online presentations using Microsoft Sway. Their finished projects look terrific and you can easily view them by following the link on the library webpage or the library's Facebook page...



## 4th Grade Library Classes Complete Biographies Research!

4th grade library classes also recently finished a research & technology project. With partners, they researched the lives of

famous people from history and, using their research, created Google Slide presentations. You can view their hard work by following the link on the library webpage or the library's Facebook page!



That's one small step for a man, one giant leap for mankind. - Neil Armstrong



2nd grade library classes have been learning how to use print & online encyclopedias, in preparation for their end-of-year research project; Kindergarten & 1st grade library classes have been enjoying the great books of March Author of the Month Mac Barnett & April Author of the Month Kelly DiPucchio. Ask them what their favorite stories were and why. That's what's up!

## 5th Grades Fight Fake News!

5th grade library classes are spending April learning about the Fake News Invasion - what fake news is, why it is

dangerous, and how to identify it. They have explored many examples of fake news and learned about fact-checking websites, while using a fun new video-response website called FlipGrid. Ask them about it!

